Hello to all of our patients!

We hope you are all doing well. While the provincial mask mandates
have expired in most settings, we will continue to request that all of our
patients wear a mask when entering and also, while remaining in our
office.

We want to ensure a safe environment for our patients and their familig
especially those that are most vulnerable.

With the Summer Season here, we hope you find time to rest angd
enjoy the warm weather with your loved ones.

NOW
ACCEPTING
NEW PATIENTS!

Prior to submitting any paperwork to
our office, please ensure that you have
completed your portion. The physicians
are no longer filling out paperwork
without the necessary information on it
such as, patient name, date of birth,
and signed and dated consent.




COLD AND FLUCLINIC
CHANGE OF ASSESSMENT CENTRE LOCATION

e Queen Square FHT's Clinical Assessment Centre will no longer be
operating out of Snelgrove Community Centre. The new location of our
Cold and Flu Assessment Centre is:

Vodden Medical Arts Centre
36 Vodden St East - Suite 305
(Queen Square Community Care)
Please go the FHT website to book your appointment.
www.queensquarefht.ca

WISHING YOU ALL AHEALTH
ANDSAFE SUMMER!




